
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 19, 2024 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF MEETING  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council 

COMMITTEE ON FINANCE   

public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy 

increase for the City of Chicago for 2025, pursuant to 

Section 35 ILCS 200/18-55 et. seq., the Illinois Truth in 

Taxation Law previously scheduled to meet on  

Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.,  

is CANCELLED. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pat Dowell, Chairman 

Committee on Finance 


